WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-65

SUBJECT: Contract Amendment for USKH, Inc., In The Amount of $54,050 to
expand the design of the Tommy Moe Storm Water System.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: August 30, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: September 10, 2001

SUMMARY: USKH is currently under contract for $49,865 to design the Tommy Moe
Storm Water System with a collection system extending to Lucille Street. The contract
amendment is needed to extend the design east to Knik Street.

DISCUSSION: Public Works has determined that the proposed pump station location
is capable of receiving storm flows from a collection system that could be extended to
North Knik Street. This will double the scope of the project and eliminate a second
pump station that would be needed at the intersection of Knik Street and Nelson

Avenue.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No X Yes, amount requested: $ 54,050

Fund: 11-55-477-845-02 Storm Water Facility

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to authorize the amendment of the

USKH, Inc. Contract in the Amount of $54,050 for the Tommy Moe Storm Water
System.
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